
Brush Pick Up Press Release 

Due to the extensive brush pick up that was done 

after Tropical Storm Isaias, the town will not be 

doing brush pick up this year.  It will resume pick 

up in the Spring of 2022 and will then continue on 

an even year schedule. 

 

Residents with a permit may bring brush to the 

Transfer Station. (Permits may be purchased 

there).  Brush must be no larger than 4” in diameter 

and will be charged based on weight.  

 


